
Gus M
fyi-request-27074-ed98343f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Gus

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 30 May 2024. 
You requested:

Per Budget 2024, please provide the number (estimated and exact if held) of 
households that will receive the full $150 a fortnight FamilyBoost on top of at 
least $100 at fortnight in tax cuts, totalling at least $250 a fortnight.

I do not hold the information requested above. Accordingly, I have refused your request 
under section 18(e) of the OIA: the document alleged to contain the information does 
not exist or cannot be found. I am advised that while the Treasury has modelled the 
number of households that receive at least $250 per fortnight in tax relief from Budget 
2024, it has not specifically analysed the subject of those households who receive the 
full $150 per fortnight in Family Boost payments.

In making my decision, I have considered the public interest considerations in section 
9(1) of the Official Information Act.

This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the 
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.

Yours sincerely

Hon Nicola Willis
Minister of Finance

01 July 2024


